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Next on the Marquee Series:  

Acoustic Music Festival  

Saturday, February 3, 2018, 12 pm and 6 pm

 

 
John McEuen: Will the Circle Be Unbroken  

Saturday, February 10, 2018, 7:30 pm  

 

 
 

Call the box office to order your tickets today! 

 

 

 

 

• Costumes have been ordered and invoices will be sent this 

month. If you signed the credit card authorization, costume 

charges will be made.  In order to receive costumes on 

time, all payments must be received by the deadline. 

Deadline for payment is April 2nd. 

 

• Cash, check, or credit card payments are accepted for 

installments and costumes. Submit cash payments in a 

clearly marked envelope. The RRCA box office is open 

9:00 – 4:30 daily. There is a lockbox located next to the 

office door. You can also mail payments to 114 S. Monroe 

Street, Monroe, MI, 48161. Please be prompt as late 

payments cause a strain on the theatre. 

 

• Important Upcoming Dates:  

Recital Photo Day:  Saturday, May 5h   

Dance Academy Spring Performance Dress Rehearsal: 

Thursday, May 17th at 5:15 

 

Dance Academy Performances: Saturday, May 19th at 

6:00 and Sunday, May 20thtat 3:00 

Youth Performance Dress Rehearsal: 

Friday, May 18th at 5:15 

 

Youth Performance: Saturday, May 19th at 2:00 

 

• Good attendance is always necessary for the best dance 

education. As teachers begin to set dances for recital, 

weekly attendance is most appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Host an Exchange Student with a dance background! 

This is a great opportunity for any family who wants 

to bring another culture into their home while at the 

same time welcoming a new family member! 

Information is posted in the studio lobbies.   

Contact Local Coordinator, Liane Golightly, today! 

l.golightly@international-experience.net 

iE-USA.org  734.272.1018 

Congratulations to all the RRDA dancers who participated 

in the River Raisin Centre for the Arts 30th Anniversary 

Show held last weekend. Special thanks to Isabella Ingels, 

Artistic Director of this special production! 
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